
 

 

P.O. Box 8160 • Calabasas, CA 91372 • 818-591-7480 • www.BleiComm.com 
100 % Union • Serving working families since 1946! 

 
 
 

August 1, 2021 
 

 
To:   District Lodge 141 Scholarship Competition Applicants 
Subject:  Scholarship Awards 
 
On behalf of the District Lodge 141 Scholarship Committee, I am pleased to announce the results of the Adolph 
Stutz Memorial Scholarship Award competition for 2021.  

The top award of $2,000 goes to Anabel DeJesus of Spring, Tex. Anabel is the daughter of Luis J. DeJesus, a 
baggage handler at United Airlines and a member of Local Lodge 811. She is a student at Sam Houston State 
University, where she majors in graphic design. 
Six runner-up awards of $1,000 will be presented to (listed in alphabetical order): 

Olivia Amendolara of Seaford, N.Y. Olivia is the daughter of Nick Amendolara, an RSM at United Airlines and a 
member of Local Lodge 45. She is an incoming freshman at Chapman University. 

Alexandria Henderson of Dyer, Ind. Alexandria is daughter of Thomas Voas, a Ramp Service Employee at United 
Airlines and a member of Local Lodge 1487. Alexandria is a student at Indiana State University in Bloomington. 

Rayna Holandi of Villa Park, Ill. She is a Customer Service Representative at United Airlines and a member of 
Local Lodge 1487. Rayna attends Eastern Gateway Community College. 

Sofia La Grasta of Whitestone, N.Y. Her father, Mike La Grasta, is Customer Service Representative at United 
Airlines and a member of Local Lodge 1322. Sofia is a student at State University of New York at New Paltz. 

Iain McCutchan of Kenosha, Wis. Iain is the son of Steve McCutchan, an OPBLP at United Airlines and a member 
of Local Lodge 1487. He is an incoming freshman at the University of Washington at Whitewater. 

Joseph Triano of Kenilworth, N.J. Joseph’s father, Gary Triano, is an LDRSE at United Airlines and a member of 
Local Lodge 914. Joseph is a student at Northeastern University in Boston, Mass. 

To the winners: Congratulations! To receive your award, you must mail to me, at the address on the bottom of 
this letter, confirmation of your enrollment at an accredited college or university for the Fall 2020 term and that 
you are taking a minimum of six credits. A copy of a signed, valid registration or class schedule confirmation will 
be satisfactory. Once this confirmation has been received, the AGC in your area will notify you when you can 
receive your check at a Local Lodge meeting. To those who did not win: The Scholarship Committee commends 
your interest and efforts in the 2021 competition. We encourage you to try again next year! 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel J. Brin 
Chair, District Lodge 141 Adolph Stutz Memorial Scholarship Committee 


